
To our representatives,

I am emailing in regards to the Australia Sex Selection Abortion Bill 2013, and my
support in this Bill put forward by Senator John Madigan.
Strongly i dont believe in Medicare having to fund sex selection abortions. In
Australia there are ethnic groups where the most preferred gender preference is
male making the baby girls most at risk of being aborted. Protect our girls. 

Thankyou for your attention to my Submission.
Regards,

Veronica G Herrera




